WEATHERFIELD ACADEMY

Interim Head of School: Mr L Meenan

Tel/Fax: 01582 605632

E-mail: school@weatherfield.beds.sch.uk

Brewers Hill Road Dunstable Bedfordshire LU6 1AF

13th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

It has been a busy week here in the Academy, our Lower School learners have enjoyed a successful residential visit to Caldecotte Lake on Monday and Tuesday; there was a production of the Little Princess on Tuesday, for those pupils who wished to attend and activities for those who did not. Last week, a number of learners successfully completed their Bikeability training and received certificates in Assembly. None of these activities could happen without the hard work and dedication of our staff team, who frequently give up their free time in order enhance learning experiences and opportunities.

Therefore, I start this week's newsletter with a thank you to the Weatherfield staff team for their continued determination 'to put the child at centre of everything we strive for'- which many of you will know, is our school motto. Also a big thank you to our learners, who make us proud every time they take part in experiences, both in school and out in our community, with their excellent behaviour, politeness and positive attitude.

The Selfish Giant - KS4 Production

Key Stage 4 have been busy rehearsing for their play '*The Selfish Giant*', by Oscar Wilde. This will be performed in the Hall for both the Weatherfield learners and parents on Wednesday 27th March at 2pm, as part of the Key Stage 4 Easter Celebration Week.

The play involves an enormous thirteen-foot puppet, manipulated by three pupils and a very long pole! Mrs Harrington's husband, Andy Harrington, has kindly made the giant and brought it into school to teach the lucky pupils how to use it. Thank you to everyone involved in this production.

Easter Activity Club

Easter activity camp bookings from Disability in Action are now being taken. Further information can be found on the attached flyer. Please email Martin Samm at info@disabilityinaction.co.uk for booking enquiries.

Cricket Club

Cricket East in collaboration with Lord Taverner's, Luton Town and the Indians Cricket Club presents Disability Cricket Hub. Every Monday, during term time only. The attached flyer gives more information. Please use the link below if you wish enrol your child on this activity.

Pupils sign up Form

https://app.upshot.org.uk/signup/659efaa2/

Yours sincerely

Mr L Meenean

Interim Head of School

A company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, number 07939260























Activities include

- 🤔 football
- 👌 small animal care
- VR experience
- cooking
- 😥 music
- 👸 and much more

Location

Weatherfield Academy -LU61AF Brewers Hill Road

Week One

Tuesday 2nd April – Thursday 4th April



Week Two

Tuesday 9th April – Thursday 11th April



Please email info@disabilityinaction.co.uk for booking enquiries

LUTON DISABILITY HUB



Cricket East in collaboration with Lord's Taverners and Luton Town and Indians Cricket Club presents Disability Cricket Hub. Every Monday, commencing from the 16th October during term time only at Luton Sixth Form College from 6pm to 7pm.

Luton Sixth Form College, Bradgers Hill Road, Luton, LU2 7EW

For further Information, please contact:

Mohammed Qamar

Disabilty Development Officer

Mobile: 07375325705

Email: mohammed.qamar@cricketeast.co.uk



CRICKET EAST, ROWLEY PARK, KESTER WAY, ST NEOTS, CAMBRIDGESHIRE PE 19 6SL

www.cricketeast.co.uk

Cricket East is operated by Cricket East Limited and is responsible for delivering the participation and growth activities as well as the performance pathway programmes across Bedfordshire and Huntingdonshire. Cricket East Ltd is a company limited by guarantee, registre in England and Wales Number 1176399